
From: Richard Bonner <Richard.Bonner@environment.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 20 August 2015 1:14 PM

To: Peter McManus

Subject: RE: SCECGS Redlands School Concept Proposal and Stage 1 Development (SSD 

6454) Notice of Exhibition

Hello Peter, 

 

Thank you for forwarding this proposal to the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) for consideration. After 

reviewing the relevant documents, OEH’s Greater Sydney Planning Team has concluded that the matter does not 

contain environment, natural hazards or Aboriginal cultural heritage issues that require a formal OEH response. We 

have no further need to be involved in the assessment of this project.  

 

Apologies for the delay in providing this advice. 

 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

Richard Bonner 

Conservation Planning Officer 

Regional Operations  

Office of Environment and Heritage 

T: 02 9995 6917 

F: 02 9995 6900 

W: www.environment.nsw.gov.au 

 

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 




